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BEKENDMAKING AAN DE SCHEEPVAART 
IJmond Noordzeekanaalgebied 

Centraal Nautisch Beheer 
 
 
Basijn nr:  54/2022         Amsterdam, August 26, 2022 
 
 
Subject: closure of  Binnenspuikanaal from 22 -08-2022 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area announces the following: 
 
 
From August 22, the Binnenspuikanaal is closed to shipping by means of yellow buoys with a top sign A1. 
The closure is final, there is the possibility to drop off the car at the unloading quay in front of the 
Zuidersluis as a temporary facility, please report to VHF 14 reporting point port. 
 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations Manager at 
the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692. 
 
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 

Master, 

 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


